
Grand Registry of Alberta

SUMMONS May 2018

Ancient Free & Accepted Masons

www.lodgerenfrew134.weebly.com

Dear Sir & Brother, 
By command of the Worshipful Master, W Bro Kevin McDowell, you are hereby summoned 

 to the following Communications of Lodge Renfrew No. 134:

BUSINESS MEETING: 
All Lodge Renfrew members are encouraged 
to attend. 
Monday, May 14th. 
Reception: 6:30 
Tyle: 7:30 
Followed by Potluck Supper: 9:00 

EMERGENT MEETING:   
Monday, May 28th. 
Ladies Night (in place of our regular meeting) 
Featuring: Wine & Chocolates for the ladies  
Reception: 6:30 
Supper: 7:30  

GENERAL PURPOSE COMMITTEE MEETING:  
Was held Monday, April 30th @ 6:30pm.  Meeting minutes will be distributed via e-mail. 
-Check the lodge website for other meetings & events. 

                                                       

Worshipful Master: W Bro Kevin McDowell kevinmcdowell73@gmail.com       

Immediate Past Master: W Bro Will McMillan  willmcmillan@shaw.ca                

Senior Warden: Bro Jeff Varty  jmvarty@hotmail.com                     

Junior Warden: W Bro Peter McDowell  pjmcd40@gmail.com                       

Secretary: Bro Gio Dicay  gdicay@gmail.com 

Treasurer: VW Bro Malcolm MacKenzie  stonepine1@shaw.ca                        

Director of Ceremonies: RW Bro Iqbal Lalani  iqbal.lalani@shaw.ca                         

Senior Deacon: Bro Andrew Pawlowski  debndrewski@gmail.com                 

Junior Deacon: Bro Esam Wshah  wshah1@yahoo.com                        

Inner Guard: Bro Justin Dunphy  justindunphy@gmail.com                

Senior Steward: Bro John Kjellbotn  john.kjellbotn@gmail.com  

Junior Steward: Bro Jeff MacGregor  jeffmacgregor23@gmail.com 

Chaplain: Bro Bill Williams  billwill@telusplanet.net             

Organist: VW Trevor Bennet  tb.jb@shaw.ca                                   

Registrar: Bro Dwayne Keen  djkeen66@gmail.com                       

Tyler: VW Bro Byron McNeely  bmcneely@byronsplumbing.com  

LODGE RENFREW  134 OFFICERS - 2018

If you have a notable 
personal or professional 
achievement or 
milestone, please 
 inform the 
Registrar.

D i d  Y o u  K n o w :  
6  Prime  M in ist e rs     
&  14  U. S .  Pre sid e n t s  
w e re  Fre e maso n s.

All Meetings are held at the Calgary Freemasons Hall unless otherwise noted.



   Summons May 2018 -                                                               2   Greetings 

   

Grand Master M.W. Bro. Gordon Berard 

Deputy Grand Master R.W. Bro. Kenn Culbertson 

For listings of area lodges, meeting dates, times & contact info- visit our website.

Senior Grand Warden  R.W. Bro. Ken Cheel 

    

Deputy District Grand Master  R.W. Bro. Terry Murray                         Alpha District Secretary W Bro David Rawlinson

freemasons.ab.ca

Junior Grand Warden  R.W. Bro. Reg Karbonik 

Grand Secretary  R.W. Bro. Bill Kostenuk 

Grand Treasurer  RW Bro John Hart

Grand Lodge of Alberta Officers 2017-2018

GRA Alpha District 2017-2018

                                                                                       From The East 
Hello Brethren, 

First of all, I'd like to congratulate Brothers Mutzeneek and Redeker on their second degree, it was an excellent evening.  

Thank you to the Grand Master and his fellow Grand Lodge Officers for joining us for the degree as I stated that evening. "our boy

has finally come home." Also a big thank you and congratulations to the degree team that evening, great work Brethren. 

 I hope to see some fresh faces taking on lectures for the third degree at the end of June.  But before then, we have 2 meetings in

May. On May 14 we will have our regular business meeting followed by potluck  

festive board, everyone please prepare(or buy) your favourite dishes. This should  

be a great meal.  On May 28th we will have our annual ladies night- 

wine, chocolates and appetizers. Including some brief Did you know?  

Masonic history and of course a Lodge tour to be hosted by the Worshipful Master. 

PLEASE NOTE: we have changed the date for ladies night to May 28. 

Fraternally, 

W. Bro. Kevin McDowell   kevinmcdowell73@gmail.com  587 225-6743 

                                                                                   From The West 
Brethren, 

Congratulations to our newly passed brethren. 

The Board of General Purpose meeting is at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, April 30th, to allow brethren who are also members of the

Scottish Rite to attend both meetings. 

As always, please inform me of any news on the sick, visiting, and welfare front.  

Kind Fraternal Regards, 

Bro. Jeff Varty  jvarty@gmail.com  403 830-3013 

                                                                               From The South 
Brethren, 
May is upon us and May 14th (our business meeting) will be a potluck dinner, so please bring something for festive board.
May 28 is Ladies night. Come out and enjoy this special evening with fine wine, cheese and chocolate. Congratulations to
Brothers Elliot and Lee on bring passed to the degree of a Fellow Craft. I still need a few Brothers to help out at Heritage
Park on the May long weekend, please contact me. 
  
Fraternally, 

Bro. Peter McDowell  pjmcd40@gmail.com  403 899-8303 


